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The majority of the revisions approved by OMB on January 30, 2019, to the Profile, NCUA Form 4501A, will not be incorporated into this reporting cycle. This is due to resource constraints which prevented the development of the Profile’s data collection system for the online Profile form.  Additionally, NCUA is redeveloping the data collection system to remove Microsoft Silverlight due to product end-of-life and support by Microsoft in 2021.  

The initial changes to the profile were to rearrange data elements into more logical categories/placement for ease of reporting; delete selections from drop-downs that were no longer relevant and add additional selection to a drop-down to better describe the reporting 
sub-category.  The two items that will be incorporated are into this reporting cycle are:
· Add a roll-up selection for shared branching under Credit Union Programs and Member Services.
· Add backup generator option to non-public site functions.
There will no impact to the currently approved burden based these actions.

